
  

WEST BRADFORD TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

SEPTEMBER 13, 2016 

 

WORK SESSION AGENDA 
 

Banking 
 

Buck Hill Farm Name Change 
 

Speed Limit Reduction Requests Update: 
 

Telegraph Road – 25 mpg 

              Glenside Road – 35 mph 

  N. Wawaset Road – 35 mpg 
 

BUSINESS MEETING AGENDA 
 

ATTENDANCE 

ANNOUNCEMENT OF EXECUTIVE SESSION 

PUBLIC COMMENT 

MINUTES:   AUGUST 9, 2016 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

DEPARTMENT OF BUILDING SAFETY REPORT 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT REPORT 

PARKS DEPARTMENT REPORT 

FIRE COMPANY REPORT 

STATE POLICE REPORT 

BUSINESS: 

2017 Budget 
Issue:  Establish dates for the 2017 Budget Workshops. Last year’s dates were the 3rd and 4th 
Mondays of October. 
 
Resignation  
Issue:  Consider acceptance of a letter of resignation submitted by Dan Burgess, West 
Bradford Representative to the Downingtown Library Board for 27 years. 

 

 



Board of Supervisors Meeting 
September 13, 2016 
Page 2 of 2  

  

 
 
New Employee – Wastewater Treatment Plant Operator 
Issue:  Confirm hiring of Mr. Stephen Fuller for full-time position of Wastewater Treatment 
Plant Operator, subject to six-month probation period and background check.  Mr. Fuller to 
be an at will employee.  
 
New Employee – Deputy Fire Inspector 
Issue:  Confirm hiring of Mr. William Buttner for part-time position of Deputy Fire Inspector 
at the rate of $15.00 per hour, not to exceed 100 hours annually and subject to six-month 
probation period and background check. Position is not eligible for employee benefits.   
Mr. Buttner to be an at will employee. 
 

 
SUBDIVISIONS: 
 

2016-03 George Supplee Lot Line Change – 2 Lots – Final 
Issue:  The Planning Commission recommends approval of this Lot Line Change Plan. 

 
2016-01 Supplee Lot Line Change – 2 Lots – Final 
Issue:  The Planning Commission recommends conditional approval of this Lot Line Change 
Plan.  

 
NOTICES: 
 

 The September 27 Board of Supervisors Meeting is cancelled. 
 

 The Board of Supervisors will next meet on October 11 at 8:00 p.m. at the Township 
Building. 


